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June 13th, 2023 
 
 
Dear Fifth Grade Student, 
 
Welcome to the Fifth Grade!   
 
Please limit your supplies to the ones that we have determined are necessary for your success in fifth grade. 
Otherwise, backpacks may be overfull, very heavy and difficult to keep orderly. Backpacks in 5th grade need to be 
sturdy. Students will be using them to transport all their daily supplies (their binder, homework, library books and 
the occasional textbook) to each of their classes throughout the day. (Backpacks with wheels are acceptable.)  

 
Bring all the following supplies to school. We will sort them out and help students with the initial organization of 
the binder and backpack. 
 

● 2 inch binder  
● Pouch for supplies 
● 1 sturdy folder with pockets 
● (3) 70 page spiral notebooks (no multi-subject spirals) 
● (1 pack/150 sheets) wide rule, loose leaf, 3-ring notebook paper 
● (1pk) colored pencils (8 color pack) 
● (2 pks) pencil top erasers 
● (2) large boxes of Kleenex 
● (2) glue sticks 

 
OPTIONAL: 
Donations of additional pencils, paper, erasers, tissue 
 

We are looking forward to seeing you next fall! 
 
Mr. Bold - Science/Social Studies 
Mr. Harrington - Math 
Mrs. Ross - English Language Arts 
 
* Students need to wear athletic tennis shoes for PE. Open-toe shoes are not appropriate for recess. 
 
 
 


